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LETTER DATED 6 MARCH 1953 RROM TEE REPRESENTATIVE OF
FlWiCE TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECUBITY COUNCIL

In concert with my colleague, Sir Gladwyn Jebb.1 the repreS'entative of

the United Kingdom, I have the honour to requE'st you to summon a mesting of

the Security CQuncil early next 'Week to consider the recommendation which the

Council should make to the General Assembly concerning the replacement of

Mr. Trygve Lie, the Secretary-General, 'Who has tendered his resignation.
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